
Behind the scenes

The Vaz family is officially back in the states and has been for about a 
month now. Before leaving we made a connection with a local daycare 
that has children from 6 months-3 years and 11 months. This certain 
daycare organization is called Creche Comunitária Criança Esperança, 
and they are looking to expand their efforts of providing care for 
children 4-6 years old. MissionBrasil is in close communication and is 
asking for prayer to see if God opens this door. The children in the age 
range of 4-6 go to school in the afternoon as the Brasilian schooling 

system is only half a day everyday. 
Therefore these kiddos need a place to 
stay in the morning so their moms can go 
to work. Being at a daycare will provide, at minimal, safety and 
nutrition. We are working on a proposal plan for opening up an area 
and will keep you in the loop as we progress. As for now, take a look 
at these precious faces from the daycare and join us in praying.


For more adorable pictures and videos of faces like these, please 
visit Creche Comunitária Criança Esperança instagram page. As of 
now they do not have any other social media outlets.

Instagram: @comcrechecriancaesperanca

 

Prayer Requests:


Partnerships to carry out 
the vision of helping 
kiddos


Needs:

Wisdom and prayer


Contact us:

WhatsApp or Text # 

541.340.0047


missionbrasil.org@gmail.com


www.missionbrasil.org
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